
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: The Honorable Carrie M. Austin 
Chairman, Committee on the Budget and Government Operations 

 
From: Joe Ferguson 
 Inspector General 
 Office of Inspector General 
 
Date: 10/24/2014 
 
Re: Request for Information from Annual Appropriation Committee Hearing 
 
 
The attached information is in response to questions posed at our department’s hearing on 
10/22/2014 to discuss the 2015 budget.   
 
Alderman Hairston requested information on the MBE/WBE composition of the Office of 
Inspector General (OIG) contracts. OIG does not hold any contracts outright. OIG utilizes other 
department contracts. The MBE/WBE breakdown of those contracts can be found in the table 
below. 
 

2014 2015 
Proj't YE % Budgeted % 

WBE:    $         18,280.25 19   $         21,191.97  20 

Asian MBE $         37,609.00 39  $         41,281.66  39 
African-American 

MBE:    $         39,495.32 40   $         39,160.27  38 

Hispanic MBE:    $           1,795.50 2   $           3,311.90  3 

Total Purchases     $         97,180.07 100   $       104,945.80  100
 
 
 
As always, please let me know if you have any further questions. 
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